
Dear Mr. Tillman: 

The PSC has received your comments regarding the rate adjustment requested by Louisville Gas 
and Electric Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s 
consideration. For your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2008-00252. Please 
reference this case number in any future correspondence. 

The case file in this matter, as in all matters before the PSC, is available at the PSC Web site 

Neither MSD nor the Louisville Water Company is within the jurisdiction of the PSC 

Thank you for taking the time to share your views. 

A&em MeLvykovycj”l/ 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Wednesday, January 14,2009 1O:ll AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subjed: FW: LG&E 

From: Ray E. Tillman[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 14,2009 10:10:57 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: LG&E 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

The 5.00 increase is still way to much, they raised the cost of 
gas two years ago and said it would come back down in two 
months, that never happened. 
This still makes it hard on people that is on a fixed income 
that does NOT qualify for any type help! 
Someone needs to watch MSD and the WATER Co. also. 

k4rde 
Ray 


